
World Rotaract Week 
Celebrate Rotaractors in March  

 

World Rotaract Week from the 13th to 19th March 

2017 is a time for Rotaractors and Rotarians 

around the world to come together to celebrate the 

importance of the Rotaract program.  

 

This event is also an excellent opportunity to 

inform members of our community about the 

amazing work that Rotaract clubs do, and give 

them an opportunity to get involved.  

 

We need to expand the Rotaract program and 

attract more young people to Rotary. 

And now RCPE is about to launch its 

own Rotaract Club! 

 

Here are the RCPE Rotaract Club founder 

members FLTR:  

 

Joba Ilesanmi, Rugare Matambura, 

Lisa Mbwia, Julianna Smith, 

Kimberley Rose Smith,  

Ruvimbo Samanga, and  

Michael Ngake  
 

 

http://www.rotary.org/RIdocuments/graphics/logos-Rotaract.zip

